

Thursday October 6th 2022 10th meeting of the 2022 riding/year

Officers Present: Director: Mike "Mux" Macario, Assistant Director: Chris Chuckie Wielock, Treasure: Bill McCarrier, Head Road Captain: Rob Peck, Webmaster/Membership: Bill Kerr, Safety: Tim Caligiuri, Editor: Deb Macario, Ladies of Harley/Events/Activities: Carri Moore, Social Media: Alicia Suess, Photographer: Larry Zsarmanowski.

Officers Absent: Secretary: Lou Mocca.

Meeting Start: 7:00 pm

Director: Mux: Welcomed all officers, Spoke about recent accidents, Spoke to Bruce Motta from H.O.G. about changes to the chapter that needs to be done with our chapter, and Spoke about the upcoming elections for officers.

Asst. Director: Chris Chuckie: Sent a get well to Cassidy Haus, and that's all.

Treasurer: Bill M: Balance as of last Chapter meeting.. \$4,739.85

Revenues:

September 50/50: \$70.00

Patches: \$35.00

Dues: \$20.00

Total: \$125.00

Expenses:

2023 Picnic Shelter Registration: \$110.00

Brochures: \$70.00

Network Solutions-website domain: \$68.97

Raffle Tickets: \$25.34

Meeting Gift card: 25.00

Total: \$299.31

Current Balance: \$4,565.54

Last Years Balance 2021: \$4,684.41

Secretary: Lou: Absent: Nothing to add

H.R.C.: Rob:

Two upcoming rides: Saturday October 15th Lugi's Road captain Bill Kerr is leading this ride for Road captain JJ

Sunday, October 23rd Roscoe Village Road captain Mike Booth.

Ride announcements will be coming out.

Light Up Night Ride this year has been canceled, other plans are being made.

Webmaster/Membership: Bill K.: Website is up to date, Spoke to Bruce Motta from H.O.G. About membership, membership is from January 1st to December 31st and forms need to reflect it, bringing new membership forms to membership.

L.o.H./Events/Activities: Carri: Is working on something for light up night. Nothing to add for L.O.H.

Safety: Tim: going to speak to the membership tire pressure because the time of year, other safety tips.

Editor: Deb: Still needs some ideas for the newsletter, spoke about new membership forms and I.C.E. forms updates.

Soc.Med.: Alicia: Asked about why we are getting so many emails from officers for the same thing.

Photographer: Larry: Nothing to add, but loves us all.

Round Table: Chapter Member: Mike Boothe: asked why can't we have a discussion/meeting about accidents and what we can do better to prevent accidents. Very lengthy discussion about this subject and come to agreement we can have these discussions but as long as those parties involved agree.

Meeting End Time: 8:30pm.